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13 November 2019

Director, Sydney Western
Department Planning, Industry and Environment
GPO Box 39 SYDNEY
NSW 2001

Attention: Thomas Holmes

Dear Mr Holmes

CAMPBELLTOWN
CITY COUNCIL

Depatnent of Planning
Received

27 NOV 2110

Scanning Room

Request for Gateway Extension — Removal of Clause 4.1A from Campbelltown LEP 2015
PP 2018 CAMPB 008 00
I refer to the Gateway Determination dated 6 November 2019 for the above Planning
Proposal. The determination has recently expired.
Council is seeking a further extension of 6 months to complete the remaining stages of the
LEP process.
Progress to date includes seeking comments from the Rural Fire Service as a condition of
Gateway Determination with exhibition to commence shortly.
Council will continue to formally notify the Department with quarterly updates on the
progress of the Planning Proposal. If you require further information please contact Mr
Graham Pascoe, Senior Strategic Planner on (02) 4645 4666.

Yours sincerely

Fletcher Rayner
Executive Manager
Urban Release and Engagement
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